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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
Carroll D. Besadny

Secretary

Box 12436
AOTwaukee, W/sconsi'n 53212

Fax: (414) 562-1258

September 29, 1989 File Ref: 4400

Mr. Craig R. Bostwick
Waste Management Specialist

Freeman Chemical Corp.
P.O. Box 996
Port Washington, WI 53074-0996

Dear Craig:

RE: Former Freeman Chemical Corporation Dump Site, SWl<, Section 4,
T11N, R22E, Town of Port Washington, Ozaukee County (Didier

Property)

Thank you for your September 18, letter concerning the drum clean-up at the

Town of Port Washington dump site.

^ .-.--
The Department of Natural Resources is pleased thafr-Freeman Chemical has

voluntarily removed drums from the site in addition to the Town of Wayne and

Town of Sherman disposal sites.
^
Our records indicate that Freeman Chemical also used the launders property in
the Town of Saukville (1806 W. Center Road) for drum disposal in the past.

Mr. Russell Gerk inspected the property in December, 1986. At that time a few

drums were seen. Do you plan any further removal activities at this or any

other disposal site not previously cleaned up? If you feel that all past

disposal sites have been cleaned up please let me know in writing so that we
may close out this matter.

Again, the Department thanks Freeman Chemical for its efforts to redress past

disposal practices.

Please call me at (414) 562-9647 if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

/.../c^7^>
Rbg6r R. Klett
W^ste Management Specialist
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